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FIRST STEP 1O A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE

September 10, 2013

Ms. Kristen Walli B

Board Secretary !

Ontario Energy Board SEF 1 T
P.0 Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

_QNNI‘M;\J ENER

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Unit Sub-Metering Licence — Notice of Application and Written Hearing
Board File Number: EB-2013-0292

Dynergy Energy Management Inc. (“Dynergy”) would like to report to the Board that the Notice
of Application (English and French Version) has been posted on the company website as of
September 10, 2013.

Furthermore, both the English and French copy of Notice of Application and the Unit Sub-
Metering Licence Application (File Number: EB-2013-0292) have been posted at Dynergy’s office
for public view as of September 10, 2013.

Dynergy will provide a copy of the ‘Notice of Application and Written Heating’, the application
and evidence, and any amendment thereto, to anyone requesting the material.

Should you have any questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

David Ferracuti
President, Board of Director
Dynergy Energy Management Inc.

936 The tast Mall, 17 Floor
Etobicoke - Ontario - M98 619
116.256.7375
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